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Circular No. 2017/45                                         Date: 07/08/2017 
 
Dear Comrades,  
 
    Nationwide strike on 22nd August,2017 
                                            STRIKE NOTICE SERVED 

We reproduce, hereunder, the contents of AIBOC Circular No. 2017/46 dated 04.08.2017 on the 

captioned subject for your information & circulation. 
 
            With greetings, 

     Yours comradely, 

                        
                            (SUNIL KUMAR) 
                     GENERAL SECRETARY 

QUOTE: 
                  To All Affiliates/State Units/ Members 

Nationwide strike on 22nd august, 2017 
STRIKE NOTICE SERVED 

Please refer to our circular no 2017/44   dated 27th July , 2017 in which we had 
apprised about our decision to participate in 22nd August, 2017 Strike call and the 
action programmes as decided by UFBU in its meeting dated 20.07.2017.  

The Convenor, UFBU has served Notice for the strike to IBA which is attached herewith 

the Circular. All our Affiliates are requested to be in preparedness for the strike action 
on 22nd August, 2017. All State Committees are requested to coordinate with the UFBU 
State Committees for implementation of action programme.  

 

 

                      (D.T. Franco) 

          General Secretary 
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             UNQUOTE 

 


